
 Seeing the Light 
 

English 
Our Power of Reading text this term is The Hodgeheg by Dick King-Smith. 
We will be exploring the text by writing descriptive passages, information 
texts and an author profile. We will also have a chance to compose our own 
stories titled Max Crosses the Road! 
We will continue to work through the Year 2 objectives for Reading and 
Writing. Daily 5 will continue every day. During this time, one group of 
children will be reading with the teacher, one group will be listening to 
reading, one group will be reading independently, one group will be 
working on writing and the other group will be working on spelling. 

Maths 
This term we will be concentrating on consolidating the children's 
knowledge and understanding, and teaching exam techniques in 
preparation of the SATs. 
Snappy Maths will continue to be used daily where will recall mental facts 
relating to addition and multiplication. We will continue to use Beat That to 
test our mental recall skills. CLIC tests will be sent home on Mondays and 
then completed again in class on Fridays. 

Science 
We will be looking at habitats and our dependency 
on them. We will also be investigating nocturnal 
animals.  

Phonics and Spelling 
Phonics underpins all of our reading and 
writing. We will continue to have a daily 
spelling lesson. Spellings will be sent home 
on Mondays and tested on Fridays. 

Geography 
We will be mapping the school, adding on light 
sources and exploring sunrise and sunset on clocks. 
We will be studying Iceland, exploring their long days 
of darkness.   

Art 
We will be using clay to sculpt, focusing on form. 
We will link this to our text and our investigation 
into nocturnal animals by sculpting hedgehogs. 

Computing 
In computing this term, we will be continue 
to use the iPads and Chromebooks, 
concentrating on using the keyboard to 
input text. 

PSHE 
We will continue to have Sunshine Friend this term 
and practise complimenting each other. We will 
have regular circle times to discuss any issues that 
arise in the class. 

PE 
During PE, we will be practicing the skills we will 
need for sports day, including athletics, throwing 
and jumping. 

RE 
This term, we will be reading the stories of 
the Prodigal son and the Great Feast.   

Forest School 
We will start this term by filming the telling of the 
own narratives set within the woods that we wrote 
last term. Over a number of sessions, we will explore 
den building, allowing the children to build and 
improve on their ideas.  

 


